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The Clean Car Act will put my family out of business. We will not be able to transport our cattle
because we can't afford to buy all new transportation when we take our cattle to market. We are
small enough that we don't hire a semi truck we haul our own. 

New Mexico's power grid cannot sustain the amount of power required for homes in the summer,
now we are adding even more demand to it. This is going to cost New Mexico taxpayers even more
money.


